SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION
NASHVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT
August 6, 2015

A special meeting of the Board of Education of the Nashville School District was called to order by
President Randy Elliott on the above date at 5:30. Other members present were: Miles Mitchell, David
Hilliard, Monica Clark, and Mark Canaday.

Superintendent Douglas Graham stated that the Child Nutrition Unit of the Department of Education has
determined in a “Meals per Labor” report that the district has too many labor hours compared to
student meals served. He also recommended raising the student lunch prices by .25 —from 1.75 to 2.00.
Miles Mitchell made a motion to approve the recommendation and David Hilliard seconded the motion.
It passed 5-0.

Mr. Graham asked the board to accept the resignation of Food Service Director, Tina Conzel. Mark
Canaday made a motion to approve and Monica Clark seconded the motion. It passed 5-0

Mr. Graham recommended the employment of Julie Smith as Food Service Director. David Hilliard made
a motion to approve and Miles Mitchell seconded the motion. It passed 5-0.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:36.

Randy Elliott, President David Hilliard, Secretary



